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Henrietta Baldock withdraws candidacy for Supervisory Board of ABN AMRO 
 
 

ABN AMRO announces that Ms Henrietta Baldock has decided, for personal reasons, to withdraw her 

candidacy for appointment to the Supervisory Board of ABN AMRO Group N.V. and ABN AMRO Bank N.V. 

 

The Supervisory Board respects the decision of Ms Baldock. The Supervisory Board thanks Ms Baldock for her 

time and wishes her every success. The Supervisory Board has restarted the selection process for a new 

Supervisory Board member and will make further announcements as soon as that would be appropriate. 
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This press release is published by ABN AMRO Group N.V. and contains inside information within the meaning of article 7 

(1) to (4) of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 (Market Abuse Regulation) 
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